
                                                   Edgewood Lakes, Inc. 
                                                   3 California Avenue  
                                                   Liberty, NY  12754 
                                                       845 295-9545 
 
                                                                         November 30, 2004 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
 By this letter the Edgewood Lakes, Inc. is formally requesting that the Department of 
Public Service’s Water Rates Section electronically file First Revised Leaf No. 12, on its behalf, 
since it does not have the capability to make the electronic filing itself. We are requesting that 
the above leaf be filed with a June 1, 2005 effective date. 
 
 The filing is designed to increase annual revenues by about $5,130 or 61.07%.  The 
current annual bill of customers is $420 and would be increased to $676.50.   
 
 The rate increase is designed to allow us the opportunity to recoup increased operating 
costs (attached is a copy of a proposed income statement and a proposed rate leaf (No. 12, 
Revision 1). 
 

We are also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the 
proposed changes since we will notify our customers of the proposed changes individually by 
mail.  

 
 
 
                          Sincerely,  
 
                          Evelyn Haas, President 
                          Edgewood Lakes, Inc. 

Received: 12/8/2004


